TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 5, 2020 for the purpose of working on the 2021 budget.  Roll call found all board members present.  The clerk presented the report of the actual 2019, proposed 2020 and actual income/expenses through September 30, 2020 and the board went through the proposed 2021 budget.  The Public Budget Hearing is going to be held on Tuesday, December 1st at 7:00 p.m. followed by the meeting of the electors to approve the town levy.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. by motion made by Hoyer and seconded by Degenhardt.    Motion carried.

                                                                                                                _______________________
                                                                                                                Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
